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06/12/2025 4:45 pm CDT

Hi, we've just released an update to Path to Agility® Navigator. Here's what changed:

New Features
Live Poll Facilitator View - The Live Poll has a new look! We've gathered feedback from the
community and redesigned the layout to improve the experience for facilitators and participants.
The following 2-minute video provides an overview of the updated layout. (Please note, there have
been some improvements to the screen layout due to beta user feedback. Therefore the video will
look a bit different than the current screen in Navigator.)

Feature Highlight - Results of the voting are now shared with participants (displayed on
participants screens) after voting closes for a capability. This enables facilitators to
seamlessly transition from voting to discussion further enhancing the overall process.

  

Live Poll Participant View - Participants will benefit from a streamlined layout for the capability
information, its acceptance criteria, and rating options. A lighter color scheme was employed to
help reduce fatigue on participants.

Updated Participant View - 

As always, contact us either by clicking the Contact Support button in the top navigation of Navigator,

Your browser does not support HTML5 video.
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sending a message in our Path to Agility Slack, or by writing to us at support@pathtoagility.com. Thank
you for being a Path to Agility Navigator user!


